
 
        Comment: I work in the Nuclear industry and can assure you that 
in my experience, drug use on duty in NOT an issue. I am in a security 
sensitive position and can say from experience, I know the people I 
work with like my family and do not know of anyone with a drug or 
alcohol problem. We have such stringent hiring procedures in these 
facilities, with backgrounds that show a high level of commitment, 
professionalism and character. However, like anywhere, there are 
employees who like to have a drink socially or even smoke a joint frome 
time to time but it is on their own personal time, and would not effect 
the performance of that individual while on the job. I think we are 
making a mistake by allowing the powers that be, paint everyone with 
the same brush and in my opinion, illegally infringing upon our human 
rights and "conducting a search" without reasonable grounds to do so. I 
agree that if someone has been found to be using or under the influence 
on the job or have caused a serious accident resulting in injury, then 
that is grounds to intervene and ensure that employee has treatment 
offered and random drug or alcohol testing. Until a person has been 
deemed to have a problem or is abusing mind altering substances on the 
job, then employees should be left alone to continue doing their jobs 
as they have been doing. If you look at safety procedures in the 
nuclear industry and the history of lost time accidents due to 
impairment, you will probably find that there have been 0 incidents of 
this type. This is why I feel it is unnecessary to start policing what 
citizens of this great country do on their own time. To do otherwise is 
against what I stand for. I have served in the Military of this great 
country which gives me a strong belief in our rights and freedoms that 
we hold so dearly. We should not have these rights infringed upon 
unless you have been involved in an incident which would require 
further investigation. For example, my rights would be infringed upon 
if a police officer pulled me over for "a routine traffic stop" and 
proceded to search my vehicle inside and out with absolutely no 
probable cause. That officer would be reprimanded for these actions. Or 
if you were to leave a department store and all of a sudden an employee 
stops you and demands to search you and your belongings without haven 
even stolen anything, you could sue that store for all it is worth!  
This is the same thing. If you have given your employer no grounds to 
"search" you, you HAVE HAD YOUR RIGHTS VIOLATED if they do so. I 
understand this is a safety conscious industry, trust me, there are 
more safety rules and regulations in place than any other industry. But 
as long as these great employees continue to do a great job and follow 
these rules, please, let's not support the unlawful practice of 
violating our basic human rights and freedoms. Thank you. 


